
MotoLyrics.com
Biggest, regularly updated and free lyrics database

Da' Ville
"Yesterday"

Visit "Yesterday" on MotoLyrics.com

[INTRO:]
I want to let you know something baby, ladies, listen
baby
Yesterday is gone, and I can't right my wrongs, I want
to say
That I'm sorry(I'm sorry)so I'm singing this song, baby
I'm
Sorry sorry for breaking your heart being unfaithful to
you
I know I have done wrong but I'm sorry, but yesterday is
gone
You keep reliving that moment, but you found out da
truth
Yesterday you forgave me, but today you say we are
through
Oh what can I do

[CHORUS:]
Baby I'm sorry sorry for breaking your heart being
unfaithful to
You I know I have done wrong but I'm sorry, but
yesterday is gone
Oh baby I'm sorry sorry for breaking your heart being
unfaithful
To you I know I have done wrong but I'm sorry, but
yesterday is
Gone, oh baby
[VERSE 1:]
Let me be the one to say(I'm sorry) we don't have to
live this way
Please baby, listen to what I have to say, if I could turn
back the
Hands of time, right now you'd still be mine but, I
guess I gave
You reasons to be treating me so unkind, I don't wanna
spend my life
Like this, you gon' be the thing that I miss, watching
you leave me
Is killing me, and I don't want to go another day,
spending my life
While alone this way, I wish I could go back to
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yesterday damn
Yesterday is gone, oh baby, and I can't right my wrong,
I wanna
Say that I'm sorry, by singing this song, alrighty

[OUTRO:]
Baby I'm sorry sorry for breaking your heart being
unfaithful to
You I know I've done wrong but I'm sorry, I'm sorry baby
but
Yesterday is gone, oh yeah yeah yeah baby I'm sorry
sorry for
Breaking your heart, being unfaithful to you I know I've
done
Wrong girl I'm sorry, but yesterday is gone, yesterday
is gone
Baby I'm sorry...
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